Powell's Valley Water District

31 ADAMS RIDGE ROAD ● P.O. BOX 550 ● CLAY CITY, KENTUCKY 40312 ● 606 663-5870 THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND PROVIDER

The Powell's Valley Water District Board of Commissioners held their regular monthly meeting at the district office located 31 Adams Ridge Rd on Monday January 10, 2022, at 9:00 am.

Chairman Stephen Everman, Commissioner Babe Howard, Superintendent Kendell Knox and Office Clerk Ashley Hood.

Chairman Stephen Everman brought meeting to order.

Ashley Hood stated the monthly packets were not ready due to lack of office hours. The January 10, 2022 meeting packets for December 8, 2021 will be carried over until February board meeting. Commissioner Babe Howard accepted.

As of January 10, 2022 board meeting, Paula Snowden hasn't been able to get in touch with Robert King. She stated she called his office in toward the end of December and was told he was going out of town for the holidays. She was told he was going to check in before he left town and they would make sure he got the message she was needing to speak with him, as of today January 10, 2022 she still hasn't heard from him. Chairman Stephen Everman made motion to continue trying to reach Robert King, second by Commissioner Babe Howard.

In other business

Superintendent Kendell Knox stated he was still waiting on FEMA. He said they were in the engineering part of it now but was wanting more pictures.

With no other business, Chairman Stephen Everman adjourned the meeting.